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7 October 2013
To Parents/Carers Year 11 Students GCSE Mathematics 

Dear Parents/Carers,
GCSE Mathematics 

I am writing to tell you about some GCSE Maths plans at Tallis.  A really important part of the success of any Tallis student is the relationship that the school has with you, their parents and carers.   I hope this means that we can work together to make sure that your son or daughter has the best chance of success in the coming weeks and months.

You may be aware that the Secretary of State has announced changes to the rules about early entry this week.  While this has encouraged us to think carefully about whether entering students for the GCSE Mathematics examination in November is right, we remain committed to ensuring every student has the best chance of success for him or her.  

We have decided that your son or daughter will not be entered for the GCSE Maths exam in November.  The maths team at Tallis has carefully considered each individual student.   They believe that your son or daughter stands the best chance of success if he or she takes the examination in June 2014.  
In the interim, as well as good teaching, students will have regular feedback about how they are performing on practice tests and papers so that they remain familiar with how the examination works.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely 
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Carolyn Roberts

Head
[image: image3.png]




[image: image2.jpg][image: image3.png]